


You also have the legally protected right to examine the annual report at the main office of the plan (Saint 

Louis University, 3545 Lindell Boulevard, 1st Floor, St. Louis, MO 63103) and at the U.S. Department of 

Labor in Washington, D.C., or to obtain a copy from the U.S. Department of Labor upon payment of 

copying costs. Requests to the Department should be addressed to: Public Disclosure Room, Room N-

1513, Employee Benefits Security Administration, U.S. Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Avenue, 

N.W., Washington, D.C. 20210.  


